
 

Information Classification: PUBLIC 

From: Tim Jones 
Sent: 13 April 2021 15:25 
To: Planning (Isles of Scilly) <planning@scilly.gov.uk> 
Subject: Planning Application P/21/022 
 
Dear Planning, 
 
I wanted to raise a question on the planning application for The Town Hall, I do realise this is outside 
of the window for comments, but I am not offering an objection. 
 
I wanted to enquire if The Town Hall would still be available, in future for indoor events, such as 
music concerts or theatrical plays, and what facilities would be included for these community 
events? 
 
At this time ST Mary’s does not have a community hall or public space in which we can hold such 
events, and the addition of this would go a long way to engaging the community and also the visitor 
community. 
 
I look forward to your comments. 
 
Best Regards 
 
Tim Jones 
07471184886 
Newfort House, 
Porthloo, 
St Mary's, TR21 0NE 
Isles of Scilly, Cornwall, United Kingdom 
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